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Pacific Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Frederick T. Searls

Vice President and General
Counsel

77 Beale Street
San Francisco, California 94106

Gentlemen:

Amendments in Title 10, Chapter I, Code of Federal Regulations, Part
50, concerning Appendiz I which sets forth the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's decision regarding numerical guides for design objectives
and limiting conditions for operation to meet the criterion for "as
low as practicable" for radioactive materials in light-water-cooled
nuclear power reactors were published by the-Commission on Hay 5,
1975, (40 FR 19439) and became effective on June 4, 1975.

Since your applications for permits to construct Diablo Canyon Reactor,
Units 1 6 2 and 1Iumboldt Bay were filed prior to January 2, 1971, you
must submit to the Commission, within a period of twelve months from
June 4, 1975:

1. Such information as is necessary to evaluate the means
employed for keeping radioactivity in'ffluents to un-
restricted areas as low as practicable, including all
such information as is required by 50.34a (b) and (c)
not already contained in your application; and

2. Plans and proposed technical specifications developed
for the purpose of keeping releases of radioactive,
materials to unrestricted areas during normal reactor
operations, including expected operational occurrences,
as lov as practic.ble.

The staff is in the process of developing specific procedures which
will include consideration of the, Appendix I guidelines, and ezpects
to have specific guidance available by September, 1975.
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In the interim, we recommend that you develop information which would
demonstrate that the design of the equipmcnt installed to maintain
control over radioactive materials in gaseous and liquid effluents
expected to be produced during reactor operations will conform to
the Appendix I guidelines.

Our request and schedule for specific information will be sent
to you after development of the specific review procedures. Ve
believe that the information referred to above should be submitted
as soon as feasible before June 4, 1976.

Sincerely,
O11gjp~1 c" ITpifby

Daniel R. Huller, Assistant Director
for Environ~ental Prospects

Division of Reactor Licensing

cc: (see attached list)
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cc: Philip A. Crane, Jr., Esq.
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
245 Market Street
San Francisco, California 94106

Andrew J. Skaff, Esq.
California Public Utilities

Commission
350 McAllister Street,
San Francisco, California 94102

Mr. Frederick Eissler, President
Scenic Shoreline Preservation

Conference, Inc.
4623 More Mesa Drive
Santa Barbara, California 93105

Ms. E1izabeth E. Apfelberg
1415 Cazadero
San Luis Obispo, California 94301

Ms. Sandra A. Silver
1315 Cecelia Court
San Luis Obispo, California 93401

Mr. Gordon Silver.
1315 Cecelia Court
San Luis Obispo, California 93401

Mr. John Forster
985 Palm Street
San Luis Obispo, California 93401

Mr. William P. Cornwell
P. O. Box 453
Morro Bay, California 93442

Mr. W. J. Lindblad, Project Engineer
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, California 94106
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